
Eddy Rd – De Villiers Ave 
Proposed Heritage Conservation Area 

 
A report will go to Willoughby Council (Item 18.3.2/3) on Monday 27th August 2018 

proposing to rezone properties to a Conservation Area. There are usually diverse 

views as to whether a Heritage Conversation Zoning is a good or a bad thing. At 

the outset, most people do not understand what it all means. 

Your property will be affected by the changed zoning. 

As an individual or a group you may wish to request Councilors to defer any decision 

relating to this matter until after a PUBLIC MEETING is organised by Council to explain to 

residents the benefits and disadvantages of a Heritage Conservation Area zoning. 

What to do next: Contact the Mayor at gail.giles-gidney@willoughby.nsw.gov.au and request a public 

meeting on the matter before ANY decision is made. People wishing to address Council on Monday evening 

must put their request in writing to by email@willoughby.nsw.gov.au before noon on Monday - cite Item 

18.3. 

Some information about this matter is available on the Chatswood West Ward Progress Association 

(CWWPA) website cwwpa.org. If you require assistance on this matter feel free to contact: 

Secretarycwwpa@gmail.com. This matter will be on the Agenda at the next meeting of the CWWPA. Details 

and how to join are available at cwwpa.org 
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